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Greetings Panther Families! 

The month of November is an extremely important one. Why is this? Because after Thanksgiving Break, 
students in Kindergarten - 5th Grades will take their State Progress Monitoring #2 Assessments in Reading 
and Mathematics. Students in 5th Grade will also take their Progress Monitoring Assessment in Science. 

Knowing that these state assessments are right around the corner, we are asking the following:

★ Students be at school, ready to learn by 8:00 a.m. every single day unless they are sick.

★ Students get a good night’s sleep every evening. 

★ Parents and Teachers work together to ensure student success by keeping in contact by using 
Class Dojo, emails and/or phone calls.

Remember - These assessments are very important, as they show us how well our students are 
progressing toward meeting their end of year goals. which are needed to be promoted to the next grade 
level.

State Progress Monitoring #2 Dates

Monday, December 2, 2024 Kindergarten and 2nd Grade Math
Tuesday, December 3, 2024 5th Grade Math
Wednesday, December 4, 2024 4th Grade Math
Thursday, December 5, 2024 3rd Grade Math
Friday, December 6, 2024 1st Grade Math

Monday, December 9, 2024 Kindergarten and 2nd Grade Reading 
Tuesday, December 10, 2024 5th Grade Reading 
Wednesday, December 11, 2024 3rd Grade Reading 
Thursday, December 12, 2024 4th Grade Reading 
Friday, December 13, 2024 1st Grade Reading 

Monday, December 16, 2024 5th Grade Science

We are excited to see the AMAZING scores our students will earn as we continue 
our path to become an “A” School!

Your Partners in Education, 

Mr. Cory A Heath-Friess , Principal
Ms. Cindy Pedraza , Assistant Principal



SAC MEETING

Monday, November 11, 2024
5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Located in the Cafeteria 

Topics Include:
● Principal’s Report 
● Assistant Principal’s 

Report
● Title 1 Report
● Elementary School 

Parent Information 
Session (Parent 
Academy)

Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024

Individual
Student Retakes

Wednesday, 
November 6, 2024

Northmore Celebrates…



FLU SEASON IS HERE!
We want all of our students on campus 
every day. However, we do not want 

sick students on campus who can 
spread their illness to others. Below are 
some signs that your child has the flu 
and should stay home for at least 24 

hours:

Fever or Severe Headache
Stomach Ache or Vomiting

Green or Yellow Snot
Diarrhea 

Sore Throat or Persistent Cough
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~

On Campus 
Flu Vaccinations

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~

Thursday, November 14, 2024

Students were sent home permission 
slips for their parents to sign if they 
would like their child to receive a flu 

shot. 

If you need a new form or have any 
questions, please call Mrs. Martinez, 

School Administrative Assistant.
 

Thursday, 
November 21, 2024

Classes who have earned 25 Paws 
for the Trimester will participate 

in special Fine Arts games!

Friday, 
November 22, 

2024
12:30 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Let’s celebrate the Fall Season!

Students may bring in 

store bought

food or beverages only.

No homemade food allowed.



Mrs. Marie DaBoin has been a Kindergarten Teacher at 
Northmore Elementary School for 5 years. Even though her 
father is from New York, Mrs. DaBoin is from the country of 
Venezuela. Mrs. DaBoin has lived in the United States for 40 
years, which is where she developed her love for teaching. In 
addition to this, Mrs. DaBoin loves many other activities 
including painting, studio dancing, cooking and poetry. She is 
a proud mother of a son who is in his PhD program. Mrs. 
DaBoin and her husband have traveled to many places and 
plan to continue exploring the world.

Ms. Brandi Thomas has worked at Northmore Elementary 
School for 2 years as our Reading Lab Instructor and 
Behavioral Needs Assistant. Due to the needs of the 
school, Ms. Brandi is currently acting as the second math 
teacher in the 5th grade math class. While in this class, Ms. 
Brandi is helping these students grow each and every day. 
As a fun fact, Ms. Brandi’s sister also works at Northmore 
as a reading tutor and Ms. Brandi was once a student here 
as well!

Out of 46 schools in the North Region, Ms. Cindy Pedraza won Assistant 
Principal of the Year for all of North Region Schools! She will now compete 
against 3 other Assistant Principals with the hopes of becoming Assistant 

Principal of the Year for Palm Beach County Schools!


